
Gentle Procedures is Finalist for Outstanding
Health Improvement Services Award

The Penrith City Local Business Awards

have nominated Gentle Procedures

Sydney vasectomy clinic for the

Outstanding Health Improvement

Services Award for 2020.

SYDNEY, NSW, AUSTRALIA, July 28, 2020

/EINPresswire.com/ -- Dr. Naresh

Parajuli of Gentle Procedures Sydney vasectomy clinic is very pleased to report that his clinic has

been nominated as a Finalist for the Outstanding Health Improvement Services Award by the

prestigious Penrith City Local Business Awards.

We offer open-ended no-

scalpel vasectomy at Sydney

vasectomy clinic locations in

Penrith, Parramatta,

Narellan & Gledswood Hills.”

Dr. Naresh Parajuli

Dr. Parajuli extends his thanks to all clients and supporters

whose recommendations made this possible.

Gentle Procedures Clinic is dedicated to upholding the

highest international standards of male surgical care while

treating patients with compassion, dignity, and respect.

They offer the renowned no-scalpel, single puncture,

minimally invasive vasectomy procedure for NSW men.

Clients travel to the Greater Sydney clinics from Blue Mountains, Wollongong, New Castle and

other areas, as well as interstate. 

All vasectomies at the Sydney clinics are performed by Dr. Naresh Parajuli, MBBS, MIPH, MM,

FRACGP.

Gentle Procedures is proud to offer a world-class vasectomy procedure with limited wait times

for an appointment. The simple, quick and virtually painless procedure is done in comfortable

procedure rooms at the modern Sydney vasectomy clinics.

Gentle Procedures Sydney is a leader in the provision of no-scalpel vasectomy in NSW and is part

of the national network of Gentle Procedures Clinics, delivering care across Australia.

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://gentleproceduressydney.com.au/
https://gentleproceduressydney.com.au/
https://gentleproceduressydney.com.au/vasectomy/no-scalpel/
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/522468233

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something
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we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.
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